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The person dealing with this matter is: Lorraine King

Mr Jim Killock 

Dear Mr Killock
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 9 December 2019 concerning: 

I am interested to know whether: 
(a) You hold personal email addresses as part of your Electoral Register, and if so, 
(b) how many emails you hold in the Electoral Register; 
(c) What the source or sources of these emails is; 
(d) Whether you have included all or some portion of these emails as part of the datasets 
you gave to election candidates at the 2019 General Election; 
(e) If so, how many emails were supplied; 
(f) Whether you supplied email details in other prior elections. .
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by the London Borough of Bexley. I have 
detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

I am interested to know whether:
(a) You hold personal email addresses as part of your Electoral Register, and if so,
NO
(b) how many emails you hold in the Electoral Register;
NONE
€ What the source or sources of these emails is;
N/A
(d) Whether you have included all or some portion of these emails as part of the datasets 
you gave to election candidates at the 2019 General Election;
NONE – N/A
€ If so, how many emails were supplied;
NONE 
(f) Whether you supplied email details in other prior elections.
NO

 
If you have any questions, please contact me on 0203 045 
3614 or lorraine.wixxxx@xxxxxx.xxv.uk.
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you 
can request a review by writing to: 

Complaint and Freedom of Information Officer 
London Borough of Bexley 

http://www.bexley.gov.uk


Civic Offices 
2 Watling Street
Bexleyheath 
Kent 
DA6 7AT

 
Or by email to foi@bexley.gov.uk
 
 
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
Lorraine King 
Complaints and Freedom of Information Officer 
Complaints and Freedom of Information Team

mailto:xxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx

